

You improve health, instill humanity and inspire hope.

August 23, 2023

Dear Curt,

You improve health, instill humanity and inspire hope. Thank you for your gift to Helen DeVos Children's Hospital Foundation.

Your thoughtfulness makes a difference in the lives of children. By making a gift to the Helen DeVos Children's Hospital you are helping sustain more than 20 programs that rely on philanthropy to continue. From our tiniest patients in The Gerber Foundation Neonatal Center to a high school student battling cancer, you are helping to save and change their lives.

You make compassionate health care possible. Thank you.

With deep appreciation,

Kelly Dyer President

DATE: 8/21/2023 GIFT TOTAL: \$1,577.00

CHARITABLE AMOUNT: \$1,577.00

DESIGNATION: Helen DeVos Children's Hospital Annual Fund

Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law and no goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Please retain this receipt for tax purposes. Questions? Contact foundation@spectrumhealth.org or 616.391.2000.

Curt Johnson West Michigan Umpires Association PO Box 1222 Grand Rapids, MI 49501



Thank you for your gift to Spectrum Health.